
June 18, 2024 

 

Attn: City of Vaughan Counsel 

 

Dear Sir/Madame, 

 

I am writing to briefly outline what’s happening at the household of Gerchuk, residing at 116 Farrell 

Drive and express my concern. 

 

After the surgery for hip replacement Mrs. Gerchuk requires the complex system of remedies, which are 

aimed to facilitate and accelerate the postoperative recovery period. Water treatment and in particular 

jacuzzi is one of the most significant components of this system. As result, her husband, Mr. Gerchuk, 

has installed the Jacuzzi at their backyard in good faith and with the best intentions. 

 

As a resident of the neighborhood, for which Mr. Gerchuk contributes immensely, and just as a human, I 

am appealing to your sympathy and compassion and kindly asking you to allow the Gerchuk family 

having the jacuzzi with all required appurtenances at their backyard. 

 

I appreciate your understanding and cooperation. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

Vadim Vainer, 

45 Abner Miles, Vaughan, ON 

 


